
From: Jeffrey Krueger [mailto:Jeff@scottadv.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2007 2:03 PM 
To: D'Amato, Michael; Hamilton, Ashanti; McGee Jr., Michael; Franitza, Al 

Subject: Milwaukee River  

I am sending this email to voice my support of the overlay zone proposal for the Milwaukee River. 
We have all seen how the river downtown has been turned into a concrete ditch by developers 
building badly designed and constructed condos. There is still time to stop ill-conceived over-
development further upstream. 
  
I live west of the river off Humboldt, and know what an asset this area is to the community. This 
proposal would help protect the natural beauty that has returned to the area since the removal of 
the dam. Please work for the approval of this plan. 
Thank you 
  
Jeff Krueger 
3279 N. Gordon Place 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 
  
Phone: H 414-372-9189  W 414-276-1080 
 


